
Kansas Longarm Quilters 
Member Meeting Minutes 

       04/15/23                                  

President – Robin Newton 
Vice President/Program – Linda Argo 
Secretary – Joni Peterson (absent) 
Treasurer – Carolyn Holm 
Membership – Jane Vineyard  
Webmaster/Communications – Sondra Davison 
Members at Large- JeanneMarie McLemore, Anita Brozik 
 
President Robin Newton brought the meeting to order at 10:12 a.m. There were 39 members present.  
 
Carolyn Holm reported treasury balance to be $4,862.00. 

Reminder that A1 sewing gives a 25% discount for any member during the meeting time.   

Upcoming programs presenters are Ashley Montgomery, Bethany Janssen, and Sondra Davison. 

Robin opened a discussion about the membership dues for 2024. The membership voted by consensus they will be 

$30.00 for next year. This is to promote the guild and provide quality programs. 

Many beautiful and interesting show and share items were presented by Dixie Koehn, Robin Newton, Mary Ann Smith, 
Dee Liegey, and Mary Baker.  

There were several door prize winners. 

The workshop was presented by Patricia Beaver – “A funny thing happened to me when I moved to Utah”. The 

presentation was very interesting and a nice trunk show. 

The next regular meeting will be June 17. Meeting adjourned by Robin at 11:52 p.m. 

Afternoon workshop – Crayon quilts. There were 10 participants. 

Respectfully submitted,          

Donna Barrager, substitute for Joni Peterson 

Joni Peterson, scribe 


